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Please be advised that the Verizon intrastate tariffs and Product Guides in CT, DE, MA, MD, NY, NJ, PA, RI, VA will be

modified as described below.  

 

Shared use of Switched Access facilities (i.e., non-switched access services provided over Switched Access systems or

facilities) will no longer be permitted. A Shared Use facility will be ordered, provisioned and rated only as Special Access

Service, regardless of whether individual channels of the Shared Use facility are used for Special Access Service, Switched

Access Service, or any other type of service.  The practice known as ratcheting (to apply non-Special Access rates to a

Special Access facility on a proportional basis) shall not apply in any circumstances. Further terms and conditions apply as

set forth in the above-referenced revisions to the Product Guides and tariffs. 

 

The tariff and Product Guide changes will be available at verizon.com/tariffs on July 10, 2024.

 

For additional information, please see verizon.com/tariffs or contact your account manager.
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